PORT AUTHORITY OF THE CAYMAN ISLANDS

PO Box 1358, Harbour Drive, Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands, British West Indies

(345) 949 2055, Fax (345) 949 5820

Advertisement
28" May 2015

The Port Authority of the Cayman Islands is requesting bids from local marine companies with
dealership licenses for the replacement of the following equipment on its two 27ft Boston
Whaler patrol boats:

1) Twin outboard 225hp motors
2) 8 Kw diesel marine generators inclusive of cooling system
3) 24,000 BTU marine air conditioners for the cabins

Bids must include:

e Adetailed price of each item above inclusive of gauges, wiring, installation and testing
to ensure it is performing as it should be prior to returning the vessel to service.

e Brand name, specs and any reliability performance tests available for the products
offered in the bid.

e Details of warranties offered on the products.

e Details of ability to service the products by qualified technicians.

e Details of any preferred customer service rate offered for servicing and maintenance of
the motors, generators, air-conditions and vessels in general. The Port Authority’s
policy, (subject to change,) has been to service the vessels after every 100 hours of
operation.

All tenders must be hand delivered by the bidder to the Customer Service Desk, upstairs the
Port administration Building on Harbour Drive, or alternately, emailed to
tenders@caymanport.com not later than 12 noon on Wednesday June 17", 2015. Tenders
received after the deadline date and time will not be considered.



PORT AUTHORITY OF THE CAYMAN ISLANDS

PO Box 1358, Harbour Drive, Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands, British West Indies

(345) 949 2055, Fax (345) 949 5820

All bidders are requested to submit any questions they may have no later than Wednesday June
10™, 2015. The answers will be provided to all bidders no later than Friday June 12" 2015.

Questions should be addressed/emailed to: Port Tender Committee

Port Authority of the Cayman Islands
P.O. Box 1358 GT

Harbour Drive, Grand Cayman.
Email: tenders@caymanport.com

The Port Authority does not bind itself to accept the lowest, or any other tender and will not
defray any costs incurred by the tenderer.



